
 

 

 

         
 

 

 

May 22, 2023 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern- 

 

 

 

In the April City Council Meeting it was decided to make changes to the water 

billing process.  As of August 1, 2023 water bills will be delinquent on the 21st of 

the month and a $20.00 late fee will be charged.  If bills are not paid by the last day 

of the month water service will be shut off on the 1st of the following month with 

no exceptions. The process of red tags on the door will stop altogether.  

Reconnection fees will be $75.00 during the regular business hours and $100 for 

afterhours. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call our office at 660-

442-3434. 

 

Sincerely, 

Annissa Brandon 

City Clerk 

City of Mound City, Missouri  
 205 East Sixth Street 

P.O. Box 215 
Mound City, MO  64470 

 

 

Phone: (660) 442-3434 
Fax: (660) 442-0167 
E-mail address: abrandon@moundcitymo.com 

 

 

 


